
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

It pains me to have the need to remind you of our countries history and its founding documents. 

This idea of National Popular Vote is an awful and destructive one. It pushes the United States 

further towards a Social Democracy (socialism) and away from the Republic upon which we 

were founded. I urge you to review your world history and what happens to nations that follow 

this path. I’ll give you a hint, they don’t last long! 

 

I implore you to uphold your oath, defend the constitution, and vote NO! 

 

 

Jeff Heyen, Chairman 

Marion County Republican Central Committee 

Phone: 503.580.3912 

Email: chairman@marioncountygop.org 

www.marioncountygop.org 
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